
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 

Notice to Persons, who have differed Tax Facility -  

Issuance of Credit Vouchers belonging to Legacy Period 

 
Even though there are a large amount of credit vouchers to be issued for the tax credit differed 

upon import in relation to legacy period from August 01,2002 to December 31, 2015, in 

submitting tax returns on value added tax (VAT), they could not be issued as tax payers had not 

responded to the letters sent by the tax officials. 

Therefore, it is hereby informed you to make requests for such credit vouchers (if any) relevant 

to the above legacy period in the following format under the signature of the Managing Director 

before September 30,2023. Furthermore, you are kindly informed that the requests received for 

Credit Vouchers after the above-mentioned date will be ignored. 

Taxpayer Identification Number (TIN):- ……………………………………. 

Company Name:-…………………………………………… 

Contact Person Name &Phone No:-……………………………………………. 

E-mail:-……………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Serial No Taxable Period Differed Tax Amount 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Kindly note that the above request should be submitted to the Commissioner, Medium 

Corporate Unit 02. 

Telephone - 0112134754 

E-mail-gunathunga.kpr@ird.gov.lk 

 

Failure to submit these credit vouchers to the Sri Lankan Customs may cause issues in your 

future imports.  
 

Please always refer the official website of the Inland Revenue Department for update information. 

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 
01.09.2023 
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